

Social Thinking!

June 23, 2022 6:00pm to 8:00pm



CAC General Meetings are open to the public. The public can participate via **Zoom** or view the meeting live on the <u>CAC Facebook page</u> or attend in person at Support for Families,1663 Mission St., Suite 700. Notice: Anyone attending a public meeting sponsored by SFUSD is required to wear a mask regardless of vaccination status. Please <u>register</u> in advance for this meeting.

Please join the June CAC meeting for a presentation on social thinking, which helps children understand themselves and others to better navigate the social world, build relationships, and improve their performance at school and at home. Ryan Hendrix, MS, CCC-SLP from Social Thinking will be sharing an overview, core concepts and some useful skills with parents and caregivers. This presentation is appropriate for everyone, including students on the autism spectrum, those with attention issues, anxiety and those who are just shy or awkward.

At the beginning of the meeting, SFUSD Special Education Staff and Support for Families staff will share information about upcoming programs.

Virtual ASL and Interpretation services are available with advance reservation. To reserve, please email cacspedsf@gmail.com or call 415-447-7802. Unfortunately, childcare is not available for this meeting.